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December 11, 2024 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

Re:  Sprint Spectrum, LLC 
 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Sprint Spectrum, LLC (“Sprint Spectrum”) gives notice that it permanently ceased 
providing cellular services to South Dakota customers and conducting business in the state as of 
December 31, 2023.  

Sprint Spectrum is currently registered with the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
(SDPUC) as a wireless provider. Its telecommunications customers were migrated to T-Mobile 
US, Inc. affiliates during 2023 in accordance with the Sprint Corporation-T-Mobile US, Inc. plan of 
merger. For the period commencing January 1, 2024, Sprint Spectrum has had no South Dakota 
customers and no revenues derived from intra-South Dakota business. Sprint Spectrum has filed 
all required reports with the SDPUC and has made all required payments. 

Please remove Sprint Spectrum from the SDPUC registry of wireless providers operating 
in South Dakota and confirm in writing that, with the filing of this notice, Sprint Spectrum is 
relieved of all reporting obligations that it previously had as a wireless provider operating in South 
Dakota. 

       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       /s/  William A. Haas 
  
       William A, Haas 
       Managing Corporate Counsel 
       William.Haas@T-Mobile.com 
       630-290-7615 
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